
The Department of French and Italian's Statement on Diversity: 

Inspired by the University's nondiscrimination policy, we, the members of the Department of French and 
Italian, embrace a notion of intellectual community enriched and enhanced by diversity in all forms. We 
appreciate that identities are complex, intersectional, and dynamic, in the classroom, in course 
materials, and in French- and Italian-speaking communities beyond campus. Diversity provides the 
benefit of allowing multiple perspectives inside and outside of the classroom. We expect that all 
members of our learning community commit to 1) creating an intellectual space where students are free 
to express their opinions in ways that are respectful of others and their perspectives, 2) engaging in the 
process of questioning and revising their own identities and perspectives, and 3) understanding the 
ways in which our identities position us within the classroom. 


